PRINCE EDWARD COUNTY
ELECTORAL BOARD

P.O. Box J
Farmville, Virginia 23901

Electoral Board Meeting

DATE: September 19, 2024
PURPOSE: Electoral Board Business Meeting

MEMBERS PRESENT:

David Stockment, Vice Chair, Secretary Gwendolyn Akers-Booker; General Registrar Lynette Wright
along with Jackie Newman, Office Assistant, and Deputy Registrar Caitlin Childers.

Absent: Michele Schumacher, Chairman of EB.

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION: None

The Meeting was called to order by David Stockment at 11:30 AM in the Voter Registration and Elections
Office.

The Electoral Board Members were in attendance as the L & A Testing was held on Tuesday, September 17,
2024. Early Voting will begin on Friday, September 20, 2024, beginning at 8:30 am until 4:30 pm Monday-
Friday of each week. There will be two Saturdays before November 5, 2024, an election where citizens of the
county may come and cast their ballots. We encourage all who can take advantage of the Early Voting to do so.
For more information regarding the upcoming November 5, 2024 Election, you may visit the State Website at
www.elections.virginia.gov,

Next on the agenda was the approval of the workers and applications that were received. All applications were
approved, and all workers will be notified via letter of their schedule as they will be required to attend training
that will be held at Prince Edward Lodge #269 on Thursday, October 24, 2024, with two sessions on that day.

With no further to do, the meeting adjourned at 12:15 PM.

Guendolyn S. Aeens - Booker

Gwendolyn S. Akers-Booker
Electoral Board Secretary



